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It has come to my attention that there have been several recent accounts of cars being broken 

into.  We can no longer assume that the gates are keeping people out.  Therefore, I strongly urge 

everyone to do their part by not leaving valuables in your car unsecured!  Bring it in, lock it up.  

If you have a Ring Camera, or equivalent, hook it up.  Need help with that, let us know, we’ll get 

it done for you.  And again, if you see something, say something!    

 

 

   Thanks to all that came out for the Picnic in the Park.  It was a huge turnout. 

Our next event is Oktoberfest on October 15th.  This is a member only event.  Details to 

follow in September Insight.   

   

 

   Congratulations to Jim Carpenter, the winner of the “Shop Till You Drop” Basket!!  

Our 50/50 split was $86.00 and went to lucky Rick & Linda Kahler.  The other half goes 

towards the Veterans Honor Wall.  Thanks to all that continue to support us!! 

 

 

August and September are the peek months of hurricane season.  Please take the time to 

be prepared and not wait till it’s too late.  If you have not done so yet, get a copy of the 

Hurricane Preparedness pamphlets in the library.  For those of you that travel a lot or 

gone for the summer, you are still responsible to secure your home.  Make sure you 

remove any unsecured items from your yard and carport before you leave.   

 

 

 



Kudos to Mission BBQ for the hospitality shown to our Veterans on their lunch outing in 

July.  The manager and staff went above and beyond with a free meal for Sal and free 

dessert for all.  Thanks to Mike Bond for making the arrangements.   

 

 

 

 

Although membership has traditionally started in late fall, we as members have the ability 

to recruit new members all year long.   Please see Gail or any board member for copies of 

the application so when you meet a new neighbor you can tell them all about us! 

 

 

 

A reminder that the HOA BOD meetings will resume in September.   September 1 is the 

BOD meeting (members may attend) in the Clubhouse.  September 19th is the Informational 

Meeting in the Auditorium and is open to all residents.  See the whole list of meeting dates 

on the website. 


